
                                                                                                                                                           

 
 

STATE OF MICHIGAN 
BEFORE THE MICHIGAN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TOWN HALL MEETING 
REGARDING THE POWER OUTAGES FOR ELECTRIC CUSTOMERS OCCURRING 

AFTER THE RECENT ICE AND SNOW STORMS 
 

• This public town hall meeting is intended for electric customers to share their 
experiences during and after the recent ice and snow storms across the Lower 
Peninsula and to hear what steps the Michigan Public Service Commission is taking 
to address reliability.  

 
• The meeting will be legislative in nature, and any person may present data and views 

during the public comment period. 
 

• The meeting is open to the public, and any interested person may attend and 
participate. 

 
• The meeting is being held in-person only at the following location and time. 

 
DATE: Monday, March 20, 2023 

 
TIME: 5:30 PM – 8:00 PM  
  
LOCATION: Fordson High School’s auditorium 
 13800 Ford Road 
 Dearborn, Michigan 
  
PARTICIPATION: Persons needing any assistance to participate should 

contact the Commission’s Executive Secretary at (517) 
284-8090 in advance of the meeting. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT: Members of the public who wish to make comment may 

do so during the public comment portion of the meeting, 
subject to the following requirements.  Comments should 
be limited to no longer than three (3) minutes; however, 
the Commission will manage the public comment process 
and may adjust or place further limits on how long a 
person may speak.  Public comment must be directed to 
the commissioners and should not be used to engage with 
other participants or respond to their comments.  The 
public comment period is an opportunity for 
commissioners to listen to comments and concerns.  Public 
comments should be limited to one per person. The 
meeting may be recorded. 
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